
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

Comprehensive Review of the 
Revenue Requirements and Rate 
Stabilization Plan of Southern 
Bell Telephone & Telegraph Company 

Docket No. 920260 o%NAc 
Filed June 8,1998 - 

BellSouth Corporation, a non-party to the above styled mattex, through undersigned counsel, 

hereby files the attached responses to the Florida Public Service Commission‘s Audit 

DocumenVRecord Request. Documents identified herein will be made available at the offices of the 

undersigned upon reasonable notice. By filing this response, BellSouth Corporation does not Waive 

any right to contest the jurisdiction of the Florida Public Service Commission. 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing has been fumished by 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., 

parties identified on the 

hand delivery to Mike Buckley, Florida Public 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 with copies 

attached list on this & day of June, 1998. 
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216 S. Mokoe Street, Suite 200 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

and 
MARK HERRON, ESQUIRE 
Fla. Bar No. 199737 
MARK HERRON, P.A. 
216 S. Monroe Street, Suite 200-A 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

(850) 222-3471 

(850) 567-4878 

Attorneys for BellSouth Corporation 
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